
 
 
 

 
 

8th May 2024 
 
Dear year 11 Parent/Carer 
  
Tomorrow morning is the start of the GCSE written exams with RS starting at  
9.15am. For this exam and other morning exams, students should go their form as 
normal and then place their bags in the PE2 bag store at 9am in the same way as the 
mock exams. They should then make their way to the sports hall via the DT entrance 
in good time so that they are ready to start their exam at 9.15am sharp. For those 
students with alternative arrangements in smaller rooms, they should take their 
bags directly to their allocated room. At the end of the exam, students should collect 
belongings from the bag store and either go immediately back to lessons or sign out 
with Mrs Kitching who will be located at the entrance to the Geography block close 
to Miss Reynard's office. 
  
For all afternoon exams, the start time is 1.30pm and students should go directly to 
the bag store at 1.15pm. They must ensure that they are on time and have the 
appropriate equipment.  
  
Please can we pass on our very best wishes to all our year 11 students and 
encourage them to stay calm, be optimistic and keep going in the coming days. They 
have been brilliant throughout and this is the final hurdle.   
 
Yours faithfully 
  
David Holdsworth 
Assistant Head 


